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An employee of Kansai Airports Group was found to be infected with the novel coronavirus 

(COVID-19). 

We are currently taking measures to prevent the spread of infection under the guidance of public 

health center. 

Kansai Airports will continue its preventive measures against the virus in cooperation with the 

Public Health Center, Ministry of Health, Labor and Welfare and other government agencies. 

 

[Confirmed case] 

Employee profile: Man in his 50s, CKTS’s staff  

Travel history: No history of travel abroad since February 10 

Job role: No contact with passengers 

Employee’s recent wareabouts: 

April 10: developed a fever and self-quarantined at home 

April 12: took the PCR test at a medical institution 

April 13: tested positive for COVID-19 
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